
 Dear Parents/Carers,

On Monday 17th July, Y6 will take part in a visit to Rock Antics, Longlands. Over the year,
Mrs Calvert and the Y6 pupils have been raising funds by selling fruit and ice-pops at break
times, and have decided to have an adventurous trip: bouldering.

As a result of the hard work by Mrs Calvert and the children, there is no cost to you for this
visit.

The children will leave the school premises at approximately 12:30pm and return to school
by 3:00pm.

The children will have their lunch before we leave. Please could you ensure that they have a
P.E kit in school on the day, so that they can boulder in suitable clothing. Please ensure that
your child has an up-to-date inhaler in school, if they require one.

Please could you confirm your child’s eligibility to take part in the free trip by no later
than Wednesday 12th July.

Kind regards,

Mr Stammers & Mr Cara

Y6 Teaching Team

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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